
 
 

Troop 329 is 

welcoming new 

members! 

We are forming a New Troop in 

Rocklin and we are looking for girls 

that are in Kindergarten and 

parents who want to be Troop 

Leaders. Let’s form this troop. At 

Girl Scouts, the possibilities are 

endless. There are no limits when 

you become a Girl Scout. No 

matter what activity or event girls 

work on, they will experience a 

lifetime of leadership skills that will 

help them become the best 

version of themselves! 

To register go to 

www.girlscoutshcc.org 

For more information contact:  

Maria Ramirez 

maria.ramirez@girlscoutshcc.org 

916-453-5276 
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